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GOODBYE MR HALLING 

 

We are very sad to confirm that on the 

advice of his doctors Mr Halling has had 

to take early retirement. 

 

I am sure you will agree that he will be 

sorely missed by all the school 

community. 

Staff will be making their own collection but if anyone else who would 

like to make a contribution to a parents collection they would be very 

welcome to do so. Please speak to Mrs Sampson or Miss Bowers. 

World Book Day 2019 

Thursday 7th March 

COMPETITION 

Paint or draw a picture of your favourite book character 

Write your name and the character’s name and bring it to school by Thursday 7th March 

There will be a prize for the winners 

……………………………………………………………………………………..……………………. 

Dress as you favourite book character on World Book Day or wear your 

own clothes 

50p donation please with all money raised going to the Book Aid charity. 



 

 

SCHOOL DIARY  

 

Friday, 1 March - Fledglings Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 

Parents, carers and their family are welcome to attend the Fledglings Family Worship.  

 

Monday, 4 March and Wednesday, 6 March - Parents Evening & Book Fair 3.30 to 6.30pm in the School Hall 

Ten minute appointments can be made on either evening between the times of 3.30 to 6.30pm. All 

consultations will be held in the school hall. Appointment sheets for each class and Mrs Plant are outside the 

school office. If you are unable to come into school to make an appointment, please telephone the school 

(after 9.00am) and an appointment will be made for you. Please note there is no Netball Club on Monday, 4 

March because of parents evening. During both evenings we will also be running a Book Fair in the New 

Meeting Room. Please come and visit the book fair before or after your parents evening appointment. 

 

Monday, 4 March - PTA Meeting at 2.00pm in the Small Meeting Room 

Parents and carers are most welcome to attend the next PTA meeting on Monday, 4 March at 2.00pm. 

 

Tuesday, 5 March  - Year 4 Swimming 

 
Tuesday,  5 March - Year 2 Great Fire of London Day 
 
Wednesday, 6 March - Ash Wednesday Service attended by Year 3 at 10.00am at St. Mary’s Church, 
Eastry 
Parents and carers are welcome to come along to the Ash Wednesday Service. 
 
Thursday, 7 March - World Book Day 
Children may come to school dressed as their favourite book character or in their own clothes, 
suggested donation of 50p for  the Book Aid Charity. Please see the previous page for details of a 
drawing competition we are also running to celebrate World Book Day. 
 
Friday, 8 March - Year 2 Family Worship 
Parents, carers and family are welcome to attend Year 2’s Family Worship. 
 
Friday, 8 March - Year 6 Leaver’s Party Meeting at 2.15pm in the New Meeting Room 
 
Monday, 11 March - INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

 
Wellington Boots Needed! 
Year 1 would be grateful for any donations of children’s Wellington Boots of any size for when the 
children go outdoors.  
 



 

PTA NEWS 

I would like to take this opportunity to let you know about some of the things the PTA have recently 
provided for the school through your generous support at our PTA events: 

Eco Club Wormery 
We bought a Wormery  for Eco Club and had a lovely letter of thanks from them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

David Walliam’s books for the School Library 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Many thanks, 
Lucy Erasmus - PTA Chair 

Dear PTA, 

Thank you for your kind donation of £100. Our 

Wormery has arrived and  (all thanks to you) 

are happy and active! We have fed them and 

everyone will be able to use their products. 

Yours sincerely 

Eco Club! 

 

PAMPER EVENING  

FRIDAY, 15 MARCH - 7.00 TO 9.00PM 

Glass of Fizz 
Hair Styling 
Make-Up 
Demo’s 

Neal’s Yard  
Tropics 

Tamarisk 
Body Shop 

Reiki 
Refreshments 

Stalls 
And More! 

 

There will be lovely things to buy as well as some 

charges for treatments. Please bring cash, as card 

payment facilities will be limited. 

Tickets available from the School Office £5.00 

 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  4.3.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club NO 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 15 FEBRUARY 2019 

Fledglings 
Alessia Caracciolo 

Year 1 
Kaiden Combes 

Year 2 
Georgie Jarvis 

Year 3 
Leo Jackson-Roberts 

Year 4 
Toby Brown 

Year 5 
Evie Drury 

Year 6 
Jacob Wood 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Kate Plant  
Acting Headteacher 

 
RED NOSES FOR SALE 

The school are selling 

Red Noses for Red Nose 

Day on 15 March. These 

cost £1.25 and can be 

purchased from the 

School Office.  

All proceeds to the Red 

Nose Day. 

OTHER COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

Beaver’s Open Day 
Eastry Beavers will be holding an Open Day Taster Session on Monday, 4 March at 6.00pm at the Eastry 
Scout HQ, Wilmott Place, Eastry (near the gun park).  Beavers is open to boys and girls age 6 to 8 Years.  




